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28th September 2018
Dear Parents
Goldilocks and the Three Bears – Friday 14th December 2018
I am pleased to inform you that we have booked tickets for KS2 children to see the performance of ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’ at the Theatre Royal in Newcastle.on Friday 14th December.
We will travel to Newcastle with Irving’s Coaches, leaving school after an early lunch at 12.30pm and returning at approximately 6.00pm.  
The cost per child is £12.00.   This can be paid online via School Money or you can send a cheque in to school.
Children should come to school in their school uniform as normal.

Yours sincerely

Kirsty Williamson
Headteacher


